Kickapoo Volleychief Parents,

We are kicking off the letter writing campaign for 2020! As you heard at the parent meeting the letter writing campaign is one of the largest fundraisers for the Volleychiefs, and the only one we are doing this year. Last year this fundraiser raised \$6,345.00 for the volleyball program.

We would like for each player to **print and mail** at least 10 stamped and addressed envelopes to send to friends, family, and businesses they have a connection to. We would typically do this as a team gathering all the players, but with the circumstances this year we are asking everyone to do this on their own.

For each donation we receive, we send a personal thank you note and team picture to the donor.

If you have any questions please call or text, Joselyn 417-693-0704.

Thanks, Joselyn Baldner and Martha Doenning